SPI: Invitation to second annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2018 
On 28 May 2018, SPI Joint Stock Company announced the Invitation to second annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2018 as follows:
1. Time of the meeting: 14.00 on Tuesday, 06 Jun 2018

In case the second annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2018 does not have enough conditions to take place in accordance with regulations, the Company will hold the third annual General Meeting of Shareholders at 14.00 on Friday, 15 Jun 2018 (if any)
2. Place of the meeting: meeting hall of the Company, Tam Quy 3 Village, Ha Tan Commune, Ha Trung District, Thanh Hoa Province

3. Attenders: All shareholders in shareholder list on record date of 16 Apr 2018

4. Agenda

- Approve operation results of 2017 and operation plan 2018

- Approve operation report 2017 of Board of Directors and operation plan 2018

- Approve operation report 2017 of Supervisory Board and operation plan 2018

- Approve audited financial statement 2017

- Approve selecting an auditing company to audit financial statement 2018

- Approve plan on extraction for funds and profit distribution 
- Approve remuneration payment to Board of Directors, Supervisory Board in 2017 and plan 2018

- Appointing additional members of Board of Directors 

- Issues in the competence of annual General Meeting of Shareholders 

5. Registration and confirmation for attendance

For success of the annual General Meeting of Shareholders, shareholders should confirm and registration for their attendance before 01 Jun 2018

For further information, please contact Ms. Mai Le Thuy, Tel: 0935129854 and refer to website: http://spilit.com.vn
